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Dear Director General,

I am pleased to enclose Ireland’s report to the Commission on the Socio-Economic
Impacts of the Marketing of GMOs. This report is based on submissions received in
response to a public consultation held earlier this year and contains a summary of the
issues raised, along with an introductory statement which outlines Irish policy in this
area. We look forward to the outcome of the Commission’s work on this subject.

The delay in submitting the report is regretted.

Yours sincerely,
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Terry Sheridan
Environment Attaché
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